
  July 25, 2024 

Other Business 
July 29, 2024 

 

3S-24-15 
Three-Mile Limit Subdivision Review-Town of Onondaga 

Glover-Hartnagel Subdivision  
Lot realignment of two existing lots 

Pursuant to the City of Syracuse Three-Mile Limit Review Ordinance, 

the applicant is submitting this request to adjust the lot lines of two 

existing lots situated at 4217 and 4211 Lafayette Road. 

• Lot Realignment of two existing lots 

New Lot 1: 6.191 Acres/ 269,679.96 SF 

New Lot 2: 4.901 Acres/ 213,487.56 SF 

• The Town of Onondaga Planning Board determined no significant 

environmental impact and approved the Subdivision plan on April 

22, 2024.  

• The application included a Subdivision map “Glover-Hartnagel 

Subdivision” on part of Lot No. 163. Known as “4217 Lafayette 

Road and 4211 Lafayette Road, Town of Onondaga, County of 

Onondaga, State of New York” dated 5/9/2024. The map illustrates 

the realignment of the two lots, Lot 1 & Lot 2, previously Parcel 

“A” and Parcel “B”; the map is with the scale of 1” = 50’, Drawn 

by State of New York Licensed Land Surveyor Gary E. Cottrell of 

Cottrell Land Surveyors, P.C. 

• The Subdivision map was reviewed by the City of Syracuse 

Department of Engineering, Onondaga County Health Department, 

Onondaga County Planning Agency, and Onondaga County 

Planning Board.  

 





















Jake Dishaw
Zoning Administrator

300 South State St, Suite 700
Syracuse, NY 13202

OFFICE OF ZONING ADMINISTRATION
Ben Walsh, Mayor

To: City Of Syracuse

From: , Zoning PlannerAmber Dillon

Date: 7/25/2024 11:13:33 AM

Re: Three-Mile Limit Review 3S-24-15
Three Mile Limit, ,  

The Departments and/or Boards below have reviewed your application and provided the following comments 
for your information and action as appropriate. 

Please modify the proposal as necessary to address the comments/recommendations.  Upon receipt of any 
revisions and/or written justification to the Office of Zoning Administration, a Public Hearing will be scheduled.  

Please contact the Zoning Office at (315) 448-8640 or Zoning@syrgov.net if you have any questions.

Approval Status Status Date Reviewer Comments
Eng Stormwater (SWPPP)-
Zoning

Internal Review 
Complete

07/25/2024 Mirza Malkoc Proposed development shall follow all local & state 
regulations.

Eng Sewers- Zoning Internal Review 
Complete

07/25/2024 Mirza Malkoc No comment

Eng. Mapping - Zoning Approved 07/19/2024 Ray Wills -No objection to the work proposed, as it lies outside of 
the plated area and should have no impact on Mapping 
Division assets or control in the area. 

Eng. Design & Cons. - Zoning Conditionally 
Approved

07/25/2024 Mirza Malkoc • Project site is located in the Rush Creek Basin.
• Ok for re-subdivision.

Planning Commission Pending 07/12/2024
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